
 
 

Thursday 9th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As you may have seen in the recent newsletter, The Friends of Lawn have arranged for 
Wednesday 29th January 2025 to be a day for the children and staff to Break the Rules.  
 

• You can wear: 
o Your own clothes 
o Another uniform (Brownies, football kit, Cubs etc) 
o PJs and/or slippers 
o Fancy dress 

• You can wear nail varnish 
• You can have crazy hair – different colours, styles or accessories etc 
• You can wear face paint, glitter or temporary tattoos (if your child chooses to 

break this rule, they will only be allowed to wear face paint or glitter, no make-up 
will be permitted) 

• You can wear odd socks 
• You can wear a hat in class 
• You can drink juice or squash in class (no fizzy drinks please!) 
• You can bring an unhealthy snack to eat at breaktime 

 
The fines for breaking these rules will be: 
50p for 1 rule, £1 for 2 rules, £1.50 for 3 rules. £2 for 4 or more rules. Payment is to be 
made in cash on the day. This will not be on SCOPAY. 
 
We aim to make this another fun experience, and the children will be reminded that all 
other school rules still apply! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and helping us to raise money for the school to 
benefit all the pupils. 
 
Friends of Lawn 
 
 


